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Important News Regarding Hurricane Sandy

ANDREW J LANZA  October 26, 2012

As New Yorkers closely monitor the path of Hurricane Sandy, it is important that we prepare for
the storm’s potential impacts.

Although the storm track is still uncertain, Hurricane Sandy has the potential to affect many parts
of New York State with a variety of threats -- including heavy rain, high winds, flooding,
tornadoes, coastal surges, and widespread power outages.

In addition to tracking the storm’s path as it approaches early next week, families should
consider creating a “storm emergency kit” that includes items such as non-perishable food,
water, cash, filled prescriptions, a battery-powered or hand-crank radio, first aid kit, flashlights
and extra batteries.

Below are some helpful links that will be keeping New Yorkers informed throughout the storm’s
progress.



National Weather Service — Track Hurricane Sandy
New York State Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Services

Please be safe and prepared as this hurricane threat approaches. As always, feel free to contact
my office at your convenience if | can be of any assistance.

Sincerely,

ANDREW J. LANZA
Senator, 24th Dist.


http://www.nhc.noaa.gov/
http://www.dhses.ny.gov/

